
SCHOOL SUPPLIES FOR 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR   

École Laronde Elementary is excited to offer the opportunity to purchase quality         

standardized school supplies through School Start for the 2020/2021 school year.   Please 

see attached  letter from School Start and the supplies list for each grade on our school 

webpage on Monday June 29, 2020.  

 https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/laronde/Pages/default.aspx  

 MESSAGE TO FAMILIES OF LARONDE … 

It has been an extraordinary school year! So many new things for all of us to experience and learn. We did it! With 
your help, support and patience we were able to continue learning online, in small groups and face to face. We   
truly appreciate your cooperation and assistance in making this year successful as well as a year to remember. We 
look forward to seeing all of our K-6 students back in September. We want to wish all of our grade 7 students all 
the best as they begin their high school learning journey; we are very proud of you and you will be missed.      
Félicitations les 7e années!  We look forward to welcoming our new kindergarten students. We want to wish all 
our families a very happy and safe summer break! 

Please stay tuned for news about how September will look. We will 
send you updates via email as soon as we receive information from 
the ministry of  education/ministry of health and the district. At this 
time, we do not know if we will be returning full time or part time for 
September. Stay tuned… 

 

Bon été tout le monde! 

                 1880 Laronde Drive, Surrey, BC V4A 9S4     Ph : (604) 536-1626    Fax :(604) 536-4829 

 École Élémentaire Laronde  

MOVING OR CHANGING SCHOOLS FOR SEPTEMBER 2020  

If you have not already done so and you know that you are moving or   
changing schools please let our office know asap via email at 
laronde@surreyschools.ca 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/laronde/Pages/default.aspx



